ISLAND COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 3
REGULAR COMMISSIONERS MEETING
JUNE 9, 1981

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gary Gabelein at 7:02 p.m.,
with Chief Paul Nichol and Assistant Chief Marv Berkeland in attendance,
as well as Commissioners Worland and MeClellan.

Commissioner Worland made a motion to approve the minutes as written. Ken
McClellan seconded the motion; motion carried,

Byron Worland made a motion to approve the bills, Ken McClellan seconded
the motion; motion carried.

Sherri Brown's application was approved after considerable discussion.

There was some discussion concerning drawing up a plan of employee benefits
to include those vacations or holidays the district would observe. This
plan would hopefully be ready by the first of next year.

Byron Worland made a motion to call for bids on two surplus vehicles owned
by the district. Ken McClellan seconded the motion; motion carried. Bids
to be accepted at the July meeting,

There was considerable discussion regarding the number of resumeés for the
secretarial position that the district has open. After some time the
Commissioner instructed the Chief to set up an oral board to include himself,

and two other people to interview the applicants. The Commissioners suggested
Mr. Robert Iddins and Mrs, Pearl Mackie. This Board would narrow the select-

ion to three individuals who were to be presented to the Commissioners for
their final selection,

Byron Worland made a motion to adjourn at 7:55 p.m. Ken McClellan seconded
the motion; motion carried.



